
 

 

One NSTAR Way, SUM SW-360, Westwood, MA  02090-9230 

 
 
 
December 23, 2013 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
NSTAR has received all documentation with regards to your recently installed Solar 
Photovoltaic system located at   Approval is now 
granted for your system to be interconnected to the NSTAR electrical grid.  
 
Before operating your distributed generation system, however, please verify that a net 
meter has been installed at your location. For most applications a net meter features a 
red sticker that says “NET.”  If you are unsure please call so that NSTAR can verify for 
you before going online. NSTAR will not be liable for any billing errors that occur if you 
operate your system before the net meter is installed. 
 
NSTAR wishes you the best with your new system and hopes that you get many years 
of use. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Kelley 
Sr. Engineer, Account Support 
Tel: 781-441-8531 
Fax: 781-441-3194 
E-Mail: paul.kelley@nstar.com 
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